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Status:Type: BPU- Report Agenda Ready

File created: In control:6/14/2018 Board of Public Utilities

On agenda: Final action:6/21/2018

Title: REPORT - APPEAL OF WATER DIRECTOR DECISION TO DENY A VARIANCE REQUEST FOR
1800 BRUSH CREEK ROAD

BACKGROUND: On February 12, 2018, the applicant for 1800 Brush Creek Road, Tony Cabrera of
Cabrera and Associate on behalf of the property owners, submitted a variance application requesting
a waiver of the City's design standards requirement to extend a public sewer main to serve the
property and to instead allow for sewer service through extension of a private sewer lateral through a
private easement across two residential parcels.  On March 21, 2018 the Water Director denied the
variance request finding that it would negatively impact and place undue financial burden on
neighboring properties along Brush Creek Road and Normandy Drive.  On April 4, 2018, the applicant
filed an appeal requesting the Board of Public Utilities overturn the Water Director's decision.

RECOMMENDATION: It is recommended by the Water Department that the Board, by resolution,
recommend that the City Council deny the appeal filed by Cabrera and Associates on behalf of
property owners Rod and Lynne Wallace and uphold the Director of Water's decision denying a
variance to waive the requirement of a public sewer main extension for new development proposed at
1800 Brush Creek Road.
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Attachments: 1. Staff Report, 2. Attachment 1, 3. Attachment 2, 4. Attachment 3, 5. Attachment 4, 6. Attachment 5,
7. Attachment 6, 8. Attachment 7, 9. Resolution, 10. Presentation (added 6/25/18)
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approvedBoard of Public Utilities6/21/2018 1 Pass
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